
Lindh, Frank 

2/3/2011 9:34:02 AM
From:
Sent:

RedactedTo:

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: PG&E's Response to CPUC Feb. 2, 2011 letter

Thanks, Bernadette. I think the problem had to do
with the fact that I was trying last night to access the document on my iPhone, 
and for some reason the document didn't appear. But I was able to find it 
on my e-mail here in the office this morning.

Thanks again!

Frank

From- Redacted
Sent: Thursday, February 03, 2011 8:59 AM 
To: Lindh,
Frank
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Clanon, Paul
Subject: FW:
PG&E's Response to CPUC Feb. 2, 2011 letter

Frank -1 understand
you didn't get the attachment last night. Here is the email 
again.

Bernadette

From: I Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 5:33 PM

I
To:
'pac@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc:
'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'mfl@cpuc.ca.gov';
'cjs@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'tas@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'hym@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'psb@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
'joc@cpuc.ca.gov'; Cherry, Brian K

SB GT&S 0015485



Subject: PG&E's Response to CPUC Feb. 2, 2011 letter

Redacted
Brian Cherry (Vice President-PG&E Regulatory Relations):

Paul:

In your letter to PG&E dated
February 2, 2011, you directed PG&E to take actions
on certain of its natural gas transmission lines. Attached is PG&E's response to 
your directives.

«Feb 2 2011 -
PGE Response to CPUC - Pressure Reduction.pdf»
Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Brian Cherry

| Redacted
Redacted Brian K.

Cherry
VP,
Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
415-973-3060/223-3060

SB GT&S 0015486


